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      LEESON ROAD 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING  REPORT 15/24                       8 APRIL 2024 

The purpose of this Report is to introduce a motion and supporting information from Councillor Steve 
Cooper. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND    

Councillor Cooper’s motion and supporting information is attached to this Report, regarding the 
reinstatement of Leeson Road to traffic. 
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Leeson Road - Motion 

 

I hereby ask all Ventnor Town Councillors to actively call upon the Isle of Wight Council 

to seek out every measure and opportunity to reinstate the Leeson Road link into 

Ventnor town, as a vital transport route for the town's survival.   

Other measures such as alternative road or rail links into the town should also be 

seriously considered by the Isle of Wight Council in association with infrastructure 

professionals and members of HM Government.   

Where appropriate, Ventnor Town Council supports and calls for partnership working 

with our MP, other island councillors, pressure groups and businesses, to enable 

rigorous and robust lobbying of central government and HM opposition to take place on 

a regular and constructive basis. With the final objective being to obtain survival funding 

for the town to put in situ, all necessary infrastructure to secure the town's future and 

the foundations to not only survive, but to flourish.   

    

Cllr Steve Cooper, Mayor of Ventnor Town Council 

 


